
Dear AJCC Community,

As promised, we are writing to provide an update on the indoor pool. The part required to fix the heating unit is due in early next 

week. At this time we anticipate having the repair completed by next Friday (1/10). Should this change we will communicate it 

immediately. In the meantime, for those of you that have expressed your enjoyment with the slightly lower pool temperature, 

please keep enjoying your swim time!

Our best wishes for a happy and healthy 2025.

AJCC Board and Leadership


